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Comments: As a long time (30+ years) mountain biker I'm opposed to e-bikes on single tract trails, especially

those trails shared with equestrians and hikers. I have no issues with them using roads open to motor vehicles,

gated fire roads or double track trails. I like that e-bikes allow people with disabilities or health issues to enjoy the

outdoors they normally would not be able to access but most people can't safely manage a heavy e-bike on

technical single track. I've witnessed too many people struggling with a normal mountain bike on the Tsali trails,

add 20+ pounds to the bike and you are going to have real problems. I am completely opposed to Class 3 e-

bikes being allowed on any trails or roads on federal property. Thank you for allowing me to comment on this

matter.


